Lithium Battery Air Safety Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes Addendum #1
April 25, 2024

I. Addendum
The following text is added to section VII “International Update™ of the official meeting
minutes from the April 25, 2024, Lithium Battery Air Safety Advisory Committee. The
addendum was discussed and approved during the Committees November 7, 2024, meeting.

"One member noted that granting of a Special Permit required demonstration of an equivalent level
of safety to existing regulations, and that there are various ways of accomplishing this, such as
reducing the state of charge of batteries in transport to a level well below the normal 30%
requirement."

At this moment, I certify that the preceding minute addendum is accurate and
complete to the best of my knowledge.
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Bob Brown, Chairman
Lithium Battery Air Safety Advisory Committee

December 10™, 2024



